
Senator Lyons –  
 
Jessa Barnard let me know that you would like an email to let you know if the Board of Medical 
Practice has any concerns about H.411.  The Board supports the bill as passed by the House.  I 
should add that the Board did not take a position on certain sections unrelated to the Board’s 
role, such as the provisions relating to DFR or payment provisions.   
 
David K. Herlihy 
Executive Director 
Vermont Board of Medical Practice 
 


